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Heads Up 
 
Dear parents 

 

I hope that you are all well. We welcomed Audrey into school this week to 
lead worship on Wednesday. Nia told me this about it, “Being unique is ok 

and it doesn’t matter what you look like, what is on the inside matters 
most.” 

 
We are conducting some end of term assessments next week, including 

SATS tests for Y6, which we will use to inform judgements about 
children’s attainment at the end of the year. Undoubtedly the lockdown 

has affected children in so many ways; their academic progress is only 
one aspect of their life which may not be where previously expected. 

 
IMPORTANT 

 
I am really, truly sorry but we are NOT allowed to invite parents to 

spectate at sports day this year. Whilst the government guidelines state 

that it is ok, the local authority have said that we should not invite 
parents to sports days. This is because of the high number of COVID 

cases in Cheshire East, in particular the Macclesfield area. Please see 
below: 

 

 
 

17th June 2021 
 

 
I understand that this is terribly disappointing but hopefully we will be 

able to come together in the autumn. Apologies again for any 
inconvenience. 

 

COVID19:  LA Education Briefing 

Sports Days 

Cheshire East Public Health advice is that in-school sports days can happen; 

however, as part of the enhanced measures spectators should not be invited 

as this increases the risk of transmission.  
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I hope that you enjoy your weekend. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Joanne Bromley 
 
Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then 

please do not come to school, stay at home and book a test if you 
have coronavirus symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  

 
Diary Dates: 
 

Monday 21st June:  Class 2 Brass Lessons BRING INSTRUMENTS! 
Wednesday 23rd June:  KickStart Dance Afternoon (Come to School in Sports 
Wear) 

Thursday 24th June: Class 2 Swimming Lessons – Come in Swimwear  
    & PE Kit      

     SPORTS DAY (Please make sure PE Kits are in school) 
No After-School Club 

Friday 25th June:  Moorland Archery 
Sunday 27th June:  Rose Queen Family Service, St. Christopher’s Church 
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